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MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Rosie Truelove, Director, Housing and Planning Department

DATE: February 9,2022February 9,2022

SUBJECT: MMAC- Staff Response to Resolution No. 20201001-062

The purpose of this memo is to respond to Resolution No. 20201001-062.

On October 1, 2020, the City Council approved Resolution No. 20201001-062, that initiated the
rezoning of the property generally known as Central Health and located at 601 East 15th Street.
Council direction was to rezone the property from public (P) district zoning to planned unit
development (PUD) district zoning.

The rezoning for Central Health (case C814-2020-0132) was approved on second and third
readings bythe City Council on June 10, 2021.

The public hearing was conducted and a motion to close the public hearing and approve
Ordinance No. 20210610-102 for planned unit development (PUD) district zoning on an 11-0
vote.

CC? Spencer Cronk, City Manager
J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager
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